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I oppose this bill. We already have lengthy wait times to buy a firearm adding an 

extra 72 hours will not stop crime. It only stops law abiding citizens from exercising 

their second amendment rights. This is especially bad for people who need to protect 

themselves from violent crimes, such as stalkers, domestic violence and single 

moms. This bill will not affect suicide rates as most people who want to commit 

suicide don't just think about it last minute. Its years in the making and if they want to 

take their own life its easy to just buy a gun from a criminal, much faster and cheaper 

than the lawful way. Criminals don't care about laws. 


